
Orientation for new students 

 

  Orientation was held for new students who entered the Marine Environment and Energy Professional 

Training International Course as international students in April 2013.  

  The goal of this orientation was for the international students (who had just arrived in Japan) to 

smoothly begin life at TUMSAT. It included explanations of the classes the international students will take 

over the next two years and support for writing the various documents that must be submitted after 

admission. 

  This orientation was attended by a total of five international students: three Chinese students and two 

Korean students. 

  The orientation began with greetings from Graduate School of Marine Science and Technology Dean 

Akio Okayasu to the new students, welcoming them and expressing expectations towards their future 

activities. Afterwards, information (such as about classes) was shared regarding things to be aware of 

when enrolled at TUMSAT, and documents were prepared for submission. 
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